
                                                  

Southeast Texas Coaches Association 

It is with pleasure that the Southeast Texas Coaches Association establish a 

memorial scholarship fund in the name of the fallen DART Police Officer, 

Brent Thompson. Officer Thompson was shot and killed in the line of duty in 

Dallas, Texas on July 7, 2016.  Officer Thompson’s fearlessness and 

willingness to serve is an inspiration to all.  His family’s roots in Southeast, 

Texas include his brother, Darrell Thompson, current Defensive Coordinator 

at Crosby High School. 

The SETCA will be rewarding a $500 scholarship to a Varsity Athlete that is 

planning to pursue a degree, certification or employment in the Law 

Enforcement field. 

Guidelines for the scholarship are as follows: 

• Any student-athlete that has participated for a SETCA school within 

the current school year and is planning to pursue a degree, certification 

or employment in the Law Enforcement field.  

• A typed one-page paper over one of the following topics: 

• Why is Law Enforcement needed in today’s society? 

• Explanation of why you aspire to be a part of Law Enforcement 

field. 

Scholarship Applicant’s paper must be submitted, by email to Troy Fox, 

Associate Director of SETCA by May 1, 2019.  

Troy Fox  

tfox@crosbyisd.org 

Thank you, 

Heath Gerlufsen 

SETCA President 
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